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FALL, 2014 

 

 

 

 

Dear Prospective Bible Study Student: 

 

Greetings in the Name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. 

 

This is to inform you that it is the policy of the Pastor and the Christian Board of Education of 

the Huber Memorial Church that any person who is not a member of Huber Memorial 

Church, but desires to attend Bible Study classes offered at Huber Memorial Church must 

first secure written permission and acknowledgement from their home church Pastor. 

 

Please do not enroll or pay class fees prior to submitting the written permission and 

acknowledgement from the home church Pastor, as you will not be permitted to attend 

without the letter. 

 

If you have any concerns regarding this policy, please contact the Pastor – Rev. P.M. Smith at 

410-435-1496. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

P.M. Smith 

1 Cor. 15:58 
 

 


